
 

Eleanor Moore leaves the bandstand

After hosting 702's The Bandstand for the past 11 and a half years, Eleanor Moore will be leaving the station. Moore started
as a screener at the station in 1996 and eventually took over the Saturday night spot when John Berks resigned.

The station is still finalising the Saturday night schedule and listeners will be informed about the new line-up in the near
future.
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